JUL271998

Bishop
Diocese of Davenport

Dear Bishop,

This letter is to inform you that I was sexually molested by Fathers Janssen, Geerts, and
Bass at St. Joseph’s Church in Fort Madison and at Farmington. This abuse occurred over a long
period of time during the 60’s and involved several boys. It has taken me this long and
professional therapy to get to this point where I am able to divulge this to you.

If any of these men are in positions where they have contact with boys at this time please
remove them immediately.

Very sincerely,
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